
Exhibit H
BALTIMORE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 

DATE:   September 21, 2004 

TO:    BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
FROM:   Dr. J. Hairston, Superintendent 

SUBJECT: AWARD OF CONTRACT – NEW GAS AND ELECTRIC SERVICE AT 
WESTERN SCHOOL OF TECHNOLOGY 

ORIGINATOR: J. Robert Haines, Deputy Superintendent of Business Services 

RESOURCE 
PERSON(S): Richard Cassell, P.E., Administrator 

Office of Engineering and Construction 
 J. Kurt Buckler, P.E., Head of Engineering 
 Office of Engineering and Construction 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
That the Board of Education approves an award of contract. 

 

***** 
 

New Gas and Electric Service at Western School of Technology. 
 

Appendix I – Recommendation for Award of Contract 
 



Appendix I 
Recommendation for Award of Contract 

New Gas and Electric Service at Western School of Technology 
September 21, 2004 

 
New boilers have been designed to replace the existing boilers at Western School of 

Technology. This project includes the removal of an underground oil storage tank. The new 
boilers have been designed to be fueled by natural gas. In order to have an adequate supply of 
natural gas, it is necessary for Baltimore Gas & Electric Co., Inc. (BGE) to increase the existing 
gas service and upgrade the meter. BGE is requesting $18,584.00 to perform this work. At this 
time, the Department of Physical Facilities recommends an award of contract with BGE in the 
amount of $18,584.00, to provide increased gas service to Western School of Technology.  

 
Funding for this service is available in State Capital Budget Project #665 – Western School 

of Technology. 
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